
Dear participants of the 13th Workshop on Numerical 

Methods for Problems with Layer Phenomena! 
 

The  conference dinner  is planned in one of the lunchrooms 

at the territory of Moscow State University on  Thursday, 07 April 

2016 at 19.00.   

Participation’s fee  is 1300 RUR  (approx. 17-18 Euro).  

 

If you plan to take part in this event, please, inform the organizing 

committee  <13thlayerphenomena@physics.msu.ru>  no later than 20 March 

2016  for preliminary order. 

 


